
Mr. Jake Hughes - Assistant Principal
If you are reading this, I applaud you! 
Hopefully you find out a little bit more about 
me and reach out for more information. I was 
born and raised in Sutherlin and spent ten 
years in education and athletics working for 
the Sutherlin School District. This will be my 
first year in Roseburg. I already feel very 
fortunate and thankful to be here. My wife 
and I have two girls, their ages are 8 and 4. 
When I am not at work I enjoy spending time 
with family and friends. 

#GeneralUPEmail: jdhughes@roseburg.k12.or.us
Phone: 541-440-4055 ext. 5455
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